Andrea Gyger

From: Jennifer
Sent: Tuesday, July 14, 2015 2:30 AM
To: SoS Rulemaking

Subject: Internet and email voting

Secretary of State Williams,

We are appalled to learn that your office is pushing internet and email voting. As if there are not enough concerns about
mail ballot and polling place voting, now you want to add even more possibility of fraud into the mix. We have lived in
Pueblo County for 3 decades and are extremely concerned about fraudulent voting in this county given what we have
seen in the elections process.

It is our understanding the GOP (the party which supported your SOS campaign), the Libertarian Party, Common Cause,
and Verified Voting have all weighed in and stated they oppose email and internet voting due to fraud concerns. Why isn't
the Democrat party concerned? We of course know the answer to that question given the fraudulent voting methods used
by Democrats for decades ("vote early, vote often, and vote dead.") Right now close races are often decided by ballots
that are discovered in the trunk of some Democratic party operative's car. Now they will be created and "found" online
instead which should be much easier for anyone wanting to steal an election and with accomplished hackers for hire.

Colorado state legislators have also expressed grave concerns over internet and email voting.

We ask that the SOS only allow email and internet voting only in the case of extenuating hardship circumstances
where no postal mail is available. Thank you.

The Lorensen Family (4 registered voters)
Pueblo, CO





